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Comments: It is my opinion that access should remain in place for on snow vehicles, and further more our riding

areas should be expanded. By limiting access you will create more user conflict. We need more area to spread

out to reduce the user conflict, stress on wildlife,and  environmental impacts.  I personally feel our voices are not

being heard regardless 


